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PART IX 
 

REVIEWS OF EDUCATIONAL UNITS AND 
 

THEIR CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICERS 
 
 
The work of each educational unit in the University* and of the unit's chief administrative officer 
shall be reviewed at regular intervals by an ad hoc committee.  The review periods shall 
normally be from five (5) to seven (7) years, except (1) for educational units where the review 
period shall depend upon the term of office of the chair, the reviews being made so that the 
results are available when decisions to appoint or reappoint chairs are to be made, and (2) for 
units headed by acting administrators, where the review period shall be one year.  A review of 
the work of any educational unit at other than the regular interval may be initiated by the chief 
administrative officer of the unit, by an administrative officer responsible for the unit, or by the 
President.  Ordinarily such a review shall be initiated if requested by a majority of the faculty 
members of the unit, unless the administrative officer to whom the unit reports provides written 
justification for not initiating the review. 
 
Procedures for appointment of review committees and for conduct of reviews, which have been 
established by the President after consultation with appropriate administrative and faculty groups 
including the University Senate Council, are described in the Administrative Regulations (AR II-
1.0-6).  Such review committees shall be formed principally from faculty personnel, shall 
normally include members internal and external to the unit being reviewed, and may include 
members external to the University. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                             
*Includes departments, schools, graduate centers, colleges, interdisciplinary instructional 
programs, and multidisciplinary research centers and institutes. 
 


